
Announcing the  
First-Annual  
Bantam Lake 

Ice Fishing Contest  
for Veterans! 

February 3, 2024, 8 a.m.-12 p.m. 
(Alternate Date is February 10th) 

 
Sign up by Monday, January 30, 2024! 

 

Hooks for Heroes, Connecticut (H4HCT) is 

happy to announce this first-annual ice  

fishing contest for veterans and more at the 

Litchfield Town Beach, Bantam Lake, North 

Shore Road, Litchfield, CT. 
 

All veterans attend for free. Fishing gear will 

be supplied to disabled Veterans and Purple 

Heart recipients with proper ID. 
 

Civilian anglers are welcome and are requested 

to supply their own gear and donate to H4HCT 

to defray the costs of this event and support our 

Veterans at the Walter Reed National Medical 

Center in Maryland and Ft. Belvoir (Alexander 

T. Augusta Military Medical Center). 

 

 

 

This event is sponsored by the Litchfield-

Morris Rotary Club and is supported by the 

American Legion Post #27 (Litchfield, CT),  

and the Disabled American Veterans (DAV)

Chapter 13’s “Operation Gift Card” program. 
 

Donate at our Website 

https://www.hooksforheroesct.us/donations/ 
 

Need more info? Call or email Pat Buzzeo at  

(203) 559-5205 or PBuzzeo48@aol.com 
 

Make checks payable to:  

Hooks for Heroes CT, 10 Seaview Ave.,  

Stamford, CT 06902 
  

THANK YOU! 
Hooks for Heroes CT is a registered 501(c)(3) 

non-profit organization. Tax ID 86-2355665 

 

Register Here: 
 

https://events.eventgroove.com/event/First-Annual-Bantam-Lake-Ice-Fishing-Hooks-For-87305 

https://events.eventgroove.com/event/First-Annual-Bantam-Lake-Ice-Fishing-Hooks-For-87305

